
Partners 

The Neshaminy School District and Maple Point Middle School believes that we 

must work to create and maintain safe schools which lead to a positive and 

effective place of learning.  We believe that this work is best done with the help of 

school safety partners. That is why we are very pleased to announce that we are 

partnering with the Middletown Police Department with daily visits to the schools 

by our local law enforcement.  Middletown officers will routinely visit the schools 

throughout the day and be a visual presence for our staff and students.  If you 

have more questions about this - please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you. 

 


